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NOTICE OF FINAL ACTION
FOR THE ISSUANCE OF
AUTHORITYTO CONSTRUCT PERMITS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Air Pollution Control Officer has issued the Authority
to Construct permits to Bear Creek Winery for the installation of eight new 62,000 gallon
red/white wine tanks that will be used for both the fermentation and storage of wine, at
11900 Furry Road in Lodi, CA.

No comments were received following the District's preliminary decision on this project.

The application review for Project #1123569 is available for public inspection at
http://iwww.valleyair.org/notices/public_notices_idx.htm, the SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY
UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 4800 ENTERPRISE WAY,
MODESTO, CA 95356, and at any other District office. For additional information,
please contact the District at (209) 557-6400.




